
 

Monday 6th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 would like to invite you to their Diwali class assembly on Friday 10th November at 1:45pm. 

Could children attend school in their PE kits as usual please on Friday but could you ensure that 

children bring their school uniform and school shoes with them in bags to change into for the 

assembly.  

There will be an opportunity for parents and carers that attend to view your child’s books 

following the performance.  

Following the assembly, you will be able to take your Year 4 child home, however, siblings must 

remain in school until the end of the school day.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Gordon and Miss Leddington  

 


